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Greene County Elections Office Announcement 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
WAYNESBURG – The Greene County Elections Office desires to inform voters that the state 
voting system has erroneously sent out duplicate e-mail notices to voters stating that their ballots 
have been mailed. Individuals should ignore the duplicate notification and know that the voter 
registration and ballot accounting system will not allow duplicate ballots to be sent or received. 

The Elections Office is coordinating with the State Elections Office. This is simply a computer-
generated e-mail issue and there is no reason to call the Greene County Elections Office.  

Additional information can be obtained on the Greene County Website, the Greene County 
Commissioner’s Facebook page or by calling the Department of Elections at (724) 852-5230. 
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